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All PPL Electric Utilities residential
customers have power heading into winter

Company has reconnected all customers who were without service, says programs available to help
those struggling with electric bills

All PPL Electric Utilities residential customers will head into winter with electricity service this year. The
company has reconnected all occupied households before winter in the 10,000-square-mile area it serves.

“Each fall, we reach out to customers who are without electric service to arrange for reconnections before
winter arrives,” said David G. DeCampli, president of PPL Electric Utilities. “We send letters, call customers and
visit homes to work out payment arrangements and let those with financial hardships know that help is
available.”

PPL Electric Utilities has always considered shutting off electric service as a last resort when all other efforts to
collect overdue bills have not worked, he said. And the company places special emphasis on reconnecting all
residential customers at this time of year. Every December, PPL Electric Utilities reports data on reconnections
and customers without electric service to the Pennsylvania Public Utility Commission.

DeCampli said PPL Electric Utilities offers programs that provide everything from direct financial assistance with
electric bills to home weatherization and conservation services. The company was one of the first electric
utilities in the country to offer a payment assistance fund. Spending on programs for low-income customers this
year will top $30 million.

More help is also available through the federally funded Low Income Home Energy Assistance Program.
Pennsylvania raised the income guidelines for LIHEAP this winter, making more customers eligible. LIHEAP
provides cash grants to help with heating bills and crisis assistance to help with emergencies, like heating
equipment breakdowns.

Customers don’t need overdue bills to qualify for LIHEAP. They only need to meet the program’s income
guidelines — less than $44,443 for a family of four. Applications are available from county assistance offices.

DeCampli said customers can also support neighbors in need by contributing to PPL Electric Utilities’ Operation
HELP program. To make a donation, interested customers can click here or watch for a special insert included
with their December electric bills.

All of the money donated to Operation HELP goes directly to community agencies to help residential customers
pay energy bills, no matter what type of fuel they use to heat their home. In addition to donations from
customers and PPL employees, PPL itself donated $1 million to the program in 2008.

Thanks to the generosity of so many customers, Operation HELP has raised over $18.4 million to help more than
68,000 families in need since 1983.

DeCampli said customers can also visit the company’s Energy Analyzer at www.pplelectric.com or call 1-800-
342-5775 for tips on how to save energy and money this winter and all year long.

PPL Electric Utilities Corporation, a subsidiary of PPL Corporation that provides electricity delivery services to
about 1.4 million customers in Pennsylvania, has consistently ranked among the best companies for customer
service in the United States. More information is available at www.pplelectric.com.

For further information: contact Ryan Hill, 610-774-5997 or rwhill@pplweb.com
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